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REMEMBERING
Paul Glen Miller
March 29, 1949 - November 15, 2018
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Suddenly on Thursday morning, November 15, 2018, Paul Glen Miller passed away
all too soon at the age of 69. Formerly of London, Ontario with the past 37 years in
British Columbia; Paul loved B.C. and he would always state he would never go
back to visit the East. Paul said, "I've seen Ontario; Family and Friends can come
visit me and enjoy the beauty here."

He is sorely and lovingly missed by his wife, Lindy and his siblings; Karon (Bill);
Russell John (Barb); Rick; Mark (Pam); Kelly and Robin. Paul's son, Bryan (Robyn)
and 6 Grandchildren and 2 Great Grandchildren. Paul will also be missed by his
additional family members of cousins, nephews and nieces, many of his good
friends, hunting buddies, former co-workers and prior boating co-horts.

Many thanks to the Prince George, EMS: Jeff and Johnathon and the 2 Emergency
RCMP officers who were dispatched. Also the hospital workers and social
workers, especially with the help of Social Worker - Lois; the Pathologists at the
Hospital and Jennifer at Assman's Funeral Home.

Here in Mission we could not have done without the helpfulness of Bakerview Staff
and Rose in particular.

In lieu of flowers, the family requests you check with your medical doctor about the
benefits of obtaining the pneumonia shot to protect yourself and loved ones.

A Celebration of Life will be held in the Spring of 2019 around the date of what
would have been Paul's 70th Birthday. The venue will be announced in mid-March
as to the exact place, date, and time.
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